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TO DREAM AND FOLLOW YOUR
OWN WAYS

Mr CHAN encourages students to pursue their
own dreams. “To dream and follow your own
ways with no regrets.” Mr CHAN recalled what
he said in the first activity he organised for Amity
College. He shared his experience in Japan and
his challenging life journey. He had lived in
Japan for more than 10 years before he
returned to Hong Kong in 2013.  Most  of his 

friends disagreed with his decision. However,
he is determined to start his Japanese
teaching journey, beginning in CityU SCOPE,
followed by HKU SPACE, and HSUHK. “I like
teaching.” He said, “I am committed in
nurturing students from generation to
generation.” Despite his hectic schedule, Mr
CHAN offers weekend class to nurture our
alumni to be Japanese educators..

WORKSHOPS IN

PANDEMIC

As a Fellow of Patrick S C Poon Amity
College (Amity College) since 2019, he has
organized several workshops and
introduced Japanese culture to our
residents. Invited by Associate Master Dr
Victor CHAN, Mr CHAN organized a
workshop to introduce the culture in West
Japan, in late April. Due to the pandemic,
the activity was switched to online. He has
prepared for each participant some
packed Japanese food to better grasp the
idea of the workshop, and as a way to
cheer up the students.

VOICES FROM
RC FELLOWS

Mr CHAN Chau has a lot of irons in the fire. He
is a Lecturer of Department of Social Science
and the Associate Director of Centre for
Asian Language and Cultures. With a
massive research interest in relation to Japan
including literature, linguistics and language
education, Mr CHAN is the author/editor of
over ten books, monographs and other
publications.

He also serves as a consultant of a sake
company which is the exclusive agency of
some famous brands. “I don’t know much
about sake. However, I am knowledgeable
on Japanese habits, language and culture,
and my expertise help these brands become
established ones in Hong Kong.” He revealed.
In fact, his network of sake has brought a lot
of work opportunities to our students -
students are recruited to work in large
exhibitions such as “HKTDC Food Expo”,
“Hong Kong Wine & Dine Festival”, etc.

▲Mr CHAN Chau is live-streaming with the
residents in Amity's workshop in April.
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FLASHBACK OF 
SPECIAL EVENTS




The Council Chairman Bowl 2021/22 has come to an end with
success. The Online Board Game Competition and Octopus’
Sports Day were held on 26 April 2022 and 23 May 2022
respectively. The results of the competitions are as follows:

Online Board Game Competition:
Champion: S H Ho Wellness College
1st Runner up: Lee Yick Hoi Lun Mosaic College
2nd Runner up: Patrick S C Poon Amity College 

Octopus’ Sports Day:
Champion: Patrick S C Poon Amity College 
1st Runner up: S H Ho Wellness College
2nd Runner up: Fung Yiu King Evergreen College
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▼ Participants played three online board
games: "Sushi Go!", 6 Nimmt! and "Loco
Moco".



P A G E  0 4
A P R  -  M A Y / 2 0 2 2    |     F E L L O W  U S

Upon the completion of five games, namely the e-Sports Competition, Basketball
Competition, V-sing-along, Board Games Competition, and Octopus Sports Day,
Patrick S C Poon Amity College has won the overall Championship of The Council
Chairman Bowl for two consecutive years. Congratulations!

▲  Five sports-related tasks in this competition that require agility, diligence and teamwork. In one of the tasks "Multi-
Cycling", participants will be cycling on the cycling machine while answering TRUE OF FALSE questions that are related
to the University, RC or general education. 

▶ Final score of five competitions of the
Council Chairman Bowl.
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The RCs held a celebration event for RC members on
31 May 2022. President Prof Simon HO, Vice-
President (Organisational Development) Dr Tom
FONG, and Director of Student Affairs Ms Esther
LEE attended and enjoyed student leaders’ sharing
and performance.

Prof HO presented the Bowl to the representatives
of Patrick S C Poon Amity College, the Champion of
the Council Chairman Bowl (2021-22).

The Student Leaders from ECF Sustainability in Siu
Lek Yuen (ECF) and Life & Death Education (LDE)
shared what they had learnt from the programmes.
Their experience was touching. At the end of the
event, the guests were invited to join virtual tour of
the RCs and Siu Lek Yuen, guided by the ECF Student
Leaders.

Special Gifts including biodiversity cards from ECF,
scented candle from LDE and hand-made cookies
prepared by the Baking Team of S H Ho Wellness
College were presented not only the guests of the
event, but also the security and cleaners of the RCs,
our guiding angels of the RCs. 
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GET INVOLVED –
WE NEED YOU
If you wish to participate, design, or host
any RC events, or you have other initiatives
in mind, please feel free to contact Ms Vann
LAI (ext.654). You are also encouraged to
speak with the RC Masters.
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Ms Esther LEE (Director of Student Affairs Office)

"The Affiliated Fellowship Scheme engages faculty
members to interact with students and contribute to
the RCs. This faculty-student interaction enhances
students' intellectual and personal development
outside classrooms. I’m sure our Fellows, like our
students, have also enjoyed faculty-student
interaction while nurturing our leaders of tomorrow."

Dr Tom FONG (Vice-President (Organisational
Development))

"Our Fellows from different disciplines, schools, and
departments have diverse expertise and experience.
Fellows may benefit our student residents by
organising/co-hosting RC events and educational
programmes.

The teaching mode will resume to face-to-face in the
coming semester. Therefore, I encourage Fellows to
host face-to-face activities to attract our student
residents. I also encourage our Fellows to co-organise
events and activities with our student organisations
and RCU/SAO."

MESSAGE TO OUR FELLOWS




